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PRESS RELEASE – October 2012


Annual Light the Night Safety Patrol





WHO: The William P. Faist Volunteer Ambulance Corps


WHAT: Annual Light the Night Safety Patrol


WHEN: Wednesday, October 31, 2012, from 5:30 P.M. to 9:00 P.M.


WHERE: Village of Chestnut Ridge


The William P. Faist Volunteer Ambulance Corps will again hold its annual Halloween “Light the Night Safety Patrol” in Chestnut Ridge. Corps members will drive throughout the village handing out glow sticks to all the trick or treaters. Look for our ambulances from sunset to about 9 P.M. 


We would like to remind all Rocklanders to protect our children and have a fun and safe Halloween night.





Contact: Alan Simmons at (845) 356-5172 or Deb Stewart (845) 620-0705 for   additional information.    www.faistvac.org























